CANTICLE SINGERS
CATHOLIC YOUTH CHOIR

SEPTEMBER 2017

NEWS AND

Welcome back to our second season of
Canticle Singers CYC!

Rehearsals for the 2017-2018 Choral Season:
Choir rehearsals will be every Tuesday from
4:30 to 6:30 pm at Blessed Sacrament Church
in Wintersville:

September 5, 12%, 19, 26

October 3, 10, 17, 24

November 2** 7, 14, 21, 28

December 5, 7 (Thursday)

*Special Note: September 12th
rehearsal will end early at 6:00 pm.

**Special Note: Tuesday, October 31 is
the vigil of All Saints, therefore rehearsal will be
Thursday, November 2 that week.

If you know of anyone interested in joining the
choir, have them contact Dr. Ron DuBois at
740-457-6011 or canticlesingercyc@gmail.com.

CSCYC Fall 2017 Schedule of Liturgies and
Performances:

October 1 (Sunday) 2:00 pm Mass with
Bishop Monforton for Heart of Mary
Homeshcool Group at Holy Family Church,
Steubenville. Call time: 1:00 pm in Malara Hall.

October 13 (Friday) 7:00 pm Mass at
Holy Rosary Church in Steubenville for Our Lady
of Fatima 100th Anniversary. Call time: 6:00 pm
in Holy Rosary Church.

November 5 (Sunday) 6:00 pm
“Steubenville’s Got Talent” Competition at
Steubenville High School Auditorium. Call time:
5:00 pm at Steubenville High School
Auditorium. N.B. Auditions for this event will be
held in October. Date TBA.

December 10 (Sunday) 5:00 pm
Advent-Christmas Concert at Blessed
Sacrament Church in Wintersville. Call time:
3:30 pm at Blessed Sacrament Church.
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NOTES

Fundraiser: The Knights of Columbus pancake
breakfast fundraiser at St. Peter Church Hall,
Steubenville to benefit Canticle Singers CYC has
a new date: November 12, 2017.

We are asking choristers and their families who
are able, to please sign up for a one or two hour
shift between 8:00 am and 2 pm.

RallyUp Campaign: To further our mission to
inspire and spread the joy of music, Canticle
Singers CYC has launched a crowdfunding
campaign. Our goal is to raise money to support
our ongoing operational costs. Please consider
sharing the campaign link with your friends and
family who love youth music and are passionate
about the sacred music of the Catholic Church. If
you cannot participate, we ask for your prayers
that God will continue to bless our team and our
students. Follow the link below:
https://canticlesingers.rallyup.com/caniclesinger
S

Kroger Rewards: Another simple way to
support Canticle Singers is to choose our choir
for your Kroger Rewards. To sign up:

1. Go to www.kroger.com

2. Signin (or create a new account)

3. Hit the “Community” tab: In the drop
down box, hit “Kroger Community
Rewards”
Hit “View Your Reward Details”
Under “Account Summary,” scroll
down to “Community Rewards” and hit
“Edit”

6. Typein 40751 (or Canticle Singers) and

hit “Search”

Highlight the bubble next to Canticle Singers
Catholic Youth Choir, then hit “Save.”
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Canticle Singers CYC Website:
Please visit Canticle Singers website at
www.canticlesingers.com
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